



May 12, 1987

Mr. Bill Nittler Box 824 Mancos, Colorado 81328

Dear Mr. Nittler:

Thank you very much for your letter indicating reception of Radio KPRO-AM on April 24, 1987, around 7:30 a.m. PDT. The station is at 5 KW with a directional antenna in your direction. The station has been received as far away as New Zealand, which is on the back of the directional pattern, and in Finland, which is on the front of the pattern.

Our continued wishes for your success with long distance radio listening -- a hobby I once enjoyed, but have had no time for lately, unfortunately. I still have my large old radio collection. Very best personal regards to you from all our staff!

Sincerely yours. Bill Elledge Bill Elledge

Chief Engineer Radio KPRO-AM/KWDJ-FM